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As our school year is drawing to a close can I take this opportunity to thank you for all of 
your support over the last school year. As the year has progressed it has been wonderful to 
be able to return to more normality within school following the ongoing challenges of        
managing Covid-19 and its impact on the school and local community. It has been fantastic to 
be able to invite parents and carers into school once more to celebrate the children’s 
achievements including our Year 3’s glockenspiel concert, Early Year’s parental café and Year 
3 and 4 Lego challenge. 

To all of our Year 4 children we wish you every success as you move on to the next step of 
your education, I know you will all continue to work hard and demonstrate your superb      
behaviour for learning in your new schools. 

On behalf of myself and all of the staff in school I wish you a happy and relaxing summer 
break and we look forward to welcoming you back to St Michael’s in September. 

Mrs J Wass, Headteacher 

 

Certificates and Special Awards 

 

 Early Years 

 Sid  Bridget 

 Year 1 

 Ted  Florence 

 Year 2 

 All of Year 2 for being amazing and working hard this year 

 Year 3  

 Mya  Theo 

 Year 4 

 Kaitlyn 
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 Christian Values Certificates 

The following children have been presented with a                                                             
Christian Values Certificate for demonstrating one of our school values  

 

 Nursery 

 Olivia  James 

 Reception 

 James Kara 

 Year 1 

 Jenson All of 1W for respecting nature 

 Year 3  

 Ruby 

 Year 4 

 Benjamin 

 

St Michael’s (CE) VC First School 

Christian Values Certificate 

Awarded to  ____________________  

for demonstrating Respect.  

Date ______ Signed ________ 

 
Early Collection 19th July 

Please ensure if you wish to collect your 
child at 2.15pm tomorrow for the     

Commonwealth baton relay that you have 
completed the online form (before the 
end of today) and let us know who is    
collecting your child. For all other     
children school will remain open as      

normal including our Wraparound club.  

Thank you.  

1890 2296 

1826 1968 

House Points  
                                 

         

Lost Property 

We still have a large amount of unnamed lost 
property including uniform, PE kits and       

wellington boots. These items will be placed 
outside at the end of the day (between the 
Year 2 and Year 3 mobile buildings). Please 

have a look and take any items which are yours. 
At the end of the day on Tuesday all of these 

items will be placed into our spare uniform 
stock, sent to the charity shop or recycled so 

please claim any lost items prior to this. 
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Race for Life 

A huge well done to all of our children in Years 3 
and 4 who took part in Race for Life last week. 

They raised an amazing £1,771.25 for Cancer Re-
search UK.  Many thanks to all who helped support               

this fundraising event. 

 

Summer Fayre 

Our summer fayre was a wonderful evening and it 
was fantastic to have an event where we were 

able once again to invite our whole school        
community.  

Thanks to your support we raised a brilliant £760 
that will be used by the PTA to help support 

events and resources needed in school.  

Thank you to all those who attended and helped 
make the event so enjoyable. 

 

School Governors 

Rev Ian Cardinal—Chair of Governors 

Alan Rees—Vice Chair of Governors 

 Jane Cooper  

Laura Gardiner 

Wendy Hallows 

Frankie Harlow 

 Jane Kracke  

      Chris Melia    

   Margaret Moss 

 

Mr Steve Lewis’ 4 year Co-Opted Governor 
term of office has ended.  We thank him for 
his contribution to the governing body during 

this time. 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

 Monday 18th July   Leavers Presentation 6.00pm—St Michael’s Church 

 Tuesday 19th July   Themed Lunch– Takeaway Fish and Chips, Ice Cream 

       School Closes for the Summer Holidays 

 Tuesday 6th September  School Opens 

  


